
DIABLO WATER DISTRICT

REQUIREMENTS FOR PROSPECTIVE 
CONTRACTORS

Diablo Water District’s policy for contractors performing work on
our water distribution system or on any of our property is as
follows:

1. Contractor must be licensed and approved by the District’s
Engineer. A Contractor Experience Summary Form must be
completed and submitted for review.

2. Insurance shall be provided as outlined in the Facilities
Installation Agreement. Contractor is to provide certificates of
insurance naming Diablo Water District and CDM Smith
(District’s Engineer) as an additional insured parties in addition
to any other requirements listed in the Agreement.

District work performed will be in accordance with Diablo Water
District Standard Specifications and Drawings. A copy of the
standard specifications can be obtained from the District for a fee of
$50 plus mailing costs or it is available on our website,
www.diablowater.org.
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